COry.

Enclosure. 20th August,‘1924.

Dear Mr.Turnbull,

Reverting to your letter of the llth instant
‘: ﬁ and to previous corresponience vetween us respecting the

% classification of the steamers “ASTER", "GIGLIO" and
"PRIMULA", I think it well to enclose herewith for your
information a copy of a letter dated 12th instant which
has been received from Mr.Stuart, reporting the result of
an interview which he and Mr.Aureli had recently with Mr,
Mazza at the 0ffice of Mr.Rippon.
I also send a ocopy of my acknowledgment of

this letter.
Yours faithfully,

NeGoeTurnbull, Esqe,.
TRIESIE.




